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At Lord Baden-Powell Elementary our mission is to encourage a  

 
 

“At Lord Baden-Powell Elementary our mission is to encourage a  
sense of community by providing opportunities that include 

and nurture all learners respecting their diversity.” 
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Welcome to LBP 
 

Mahan S. – Div 6  
Arman G. – Div 5 

Armin G. – Div 4 

       

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 This is an important document.  Please arrange to have it translated 
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SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 
Our annual school calendar is now online! Go to 
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/lordbadenpowell/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx 

 

 

OCTOBER  

Oct 12  Thanksgiving – No School 

Oct 15 

 Student Led Conference  

 Early dismissal at 1:55pm 

 PAC Meeting 

Oct 20-21  Scholastic Book Fair 

Oct 21  Me to We Day 

Oct 23  Provincial Pro-D Day  

Oct 26  D.E.A.R and Pajama Day 

Oct 28  Pumpkin Run  

 
                    NOVEMBER 

Nov 6  Recognition Assembly 

Nov 10  Remembrance Day Assembly 

Nov 11  Remembrance Day – No School 

Nov 12  A Night with an Author 

Nov 17  Photo Retakes - Afternoon 

Nov 20  School Not in Session 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/lordbadenpowell/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx
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OFFICE REMINDERS:ABSENCES/LATES AND FORMS 

 
Please remember to inform the office of any student absences/will be lates by 
9:00am. You may call the school at 604.936-1436 or log An absence form online. 
If a student is late, please have them report to the school office upon arrival 
for a late slip. This will inform us that the student has arrived and the office can 
then correct the attendance records. For early dismissals please remember to 

sign the student out with the office when leaving the school.    Thank you for your cooperation.  

 
 

Library Website 

Check out Mrs. Caspar’s website. It gives students access to the library 

catalogue so they can search the LBP library or check their accounts from 

home. They can also use the online encyclopedia, play educational games, get 

homework help, search the public library (if they have an 

account) and much more! There’s a page for Students, Preschoolers 

and Red Cedar participants. For access to their library account, students 

use their LBP computer username and password and for the databases 

(encyclopedia) - Username: lbp, Password: elementary.  

http://teachers.sd43.bc.ca/acaspar/default.aspx or access through the 

LBP school website 

 

 

              D.E.A.R and Pajama Day 

On October 26 we will participating in the BC Drop Everything And Read 

Challenge. Students are encouraged to wear their pajamas, bring a pillow, 

stuffy or whatever. We will hunker down in the halls at 11:40am and join 

close to 100, 000 students across BC for 20 minutes of sustained silent 

reading (K’s will be read to). We are hoping to have some readers join us 

from the RCMP, School Board and Fire Dept. Since sustained silent reading 

increases comprehension, builds vocabulary and increases writing skills we love to 

Drop Everything And Read! 

 

http://teachers.sd43.bc.ca/acaspar/default.aspx
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        Lord Baden-Powell Presents: 
 

       A NIGHT WITH AN AUTHOR  
            Thursday, November 12, 2015 

                     6:30-8:00pm @ LBP School           
 

Everyone is invited to a special family event at Lord Baden-Powell. Parents 
bring your kids to school for an evening of stories and fun… 

 
 

 STORYTELLING (Grades K-1)  
(The Library Ladies from the Poirier Library) 

 SHERI RADFORD (Grades 2-3)  
(award winning author of Penelope books). 
LEE EDWARD FODI (Grades 4-5)  
(back by popular demand, award winning author and illustrator the Kendra 
Kandlestar series) 

 HOW TO HELP YOUR CHILDREN WITH LITERACY LEARNING 
 (Free for all parents and caregivers) 
 

                                            Admission: 
$5.00 per person 

or 
$10.00 per family 

 

(watch for a special notice for your tickets at the 

end of October) 
 
 

Hot chocolate and cookies! 
Bookmarks and book prizes! 

Book sale and signing! 

 
 

 

We need 8 parents to volunteer to help on the night of the event. Please 
see (M, W, Th) or email Ms. Caspar  acaspar@sd43.bc.ca. 

 

 

 

mailto:acaspar@sd43.bc.ca
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Milk on the Moooooooove

 
In September Lord Baden-Powell was lucky to be able to enjoy and learn about 

agriculture and the dairy industry. Kids learned 

about basic cow biology, the importance of milk in a 

healthy balanced diet and were taught about the 

Canadian Dairy Industry. Some of our urban 

students got to see for the very first time in their life 

a real cow and calf and witnessed a live milking 

demonstration at work. Thanks to Mrs. Vendramin 

for discovering this for our school and booking it last Spring. All we can say is 

AWESOME!
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LBP PAC 

 
Dear Parents and Families,  
I hope that everyone had a great summer and is now fully immersed and settled into their Fall 
routine and the start of the 2015/2016 school year here at LBP. 
Our PAC has been busy getting organized and we will have our first PAC Meeting on Thursday, 
October 15th at 7:15pm in the library.  All parents and caregivers of LBP students are welcome 
and encouraged to attend and we hope that you are able to join us.  We will have childminding 
available by the grade 4 and 5 students. 
Our PAC Meetings provide an opportunity to find out what happens here at the school behind 
the scenes and to have a say in matters that affect our children.  Our Principal, Ms. Christine 
Potter-Smith, will be there as well as Mr. McMitchell on behalf of our teachers.  All matters big 
and small are discussed and we welcome your support. 
Also, please note our Scholastic Book Fair on October 20th and 21st.  If you haven’t had a 
chance to send in your volunteer sheet and would like to help out, there is still time.  Please 
send your form in on Tuesday or feel free to email me at monica.reis@hotmail.ca. 
Have a great Thanksgiving long weekend! 

Monica Reis 
LBP PAC 
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Update on the Mountain View Co-op Housing Complex Fire 

  
Port Moody Fire Rescue responded to an apartment fire at the Mountain View Co-op Housing 
Complex at 900 Clarke Road in Port Moody shortly after noon on October 7, 2105.  Impacted 
residents were transported by bus to the Kyle Community Centre at 125 Kyle St. in Port 
Moody where emergency services were provided. 
 Some of our School District 43 students attending several different schools and their families 
were impacted by the fire and SD43 is providing support services to those impacted students. 

Offers for support and donations are pouring in from the community.  Emergency Services has 
provided for the residents’ immediate needs including food, hotel accommodation and basic 
necessities, but further community support may be needed in the days and weeks to come.  

The City of Port Moody has organized the support and donation process. Here is information 
on what is being organized and how you can help: 

·         Community volunteers and the Coop have already organized a Thanksgiving dinner for the 

residents and preparations are well under way.  

·         Mountain View Co-op has advised that they are at capacity for physical donations (clothing, etc). 
They suggest the donation of gift cards rather than clothing.  

·         People who want to provide financial support are encouraged to donate to the fund. If you wish to 
donate money, the Trust Account for Mountain View Co-op is #2067031 Branch #52.  Deposits 
can be made at any VanCity credit union.  Electronic transfers are not possible. 

                   Look for updates on www.portmoody.ca and on Twitter and Facebook.  

 

 

http://www.portmoody.ca/
http://twitter.com/cityofpomo
http://www.facebook.com/pages/City-of-Port-Moody/12935265119
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BABY'S 1ST TWO YEARS  
 

This Friday October 9, 1-2:30pm, in the Heritage Room (lower hall) at Place Maillardville Community 

Centre. 

 

Guest speaker Rita Shergill, Counsellor & Group Facilitator with the Pacific Post Partum Support 

Society, will present on the topic of Adjusting to Motherhood. http://postpartum.org/ 

 

Baby's 1st 2 Years is a FREE program for expectant parents as well as parents, grandparents and/or 

guardians and their babies newborn to 24 months. A great opportunity to learn from guest speakers and 

to enjoy support, conversation and validation in a comfortable and relaxed environment. This is a free 

Drop-In program so there is no need to register. 

 

We are very grateful to the United Way of the Lower Mainland and the Ministry of Children and 

Family Development, for their generous financial support without which this program would not be 

possible. THANK YOU. Many thanks to our Guest Speakers who provide their time and expertise for 

free. 

 

NOTE: Our guest speakers are not here to sell product or service, but simply to provide you with the 

necessary facts to make an informed decision on what's best for you and your family. 

 
Place Maillardville Community Centre 
1200 Cartier Avenue Coquitlam BC, V3K 2C3 

programs@placemaillardville.ca 

604-933-6146 
Registrations: 604-933-6166 
   

 

 

http://postpartum.org/
mailto:programs@placemaillardville.ca


 
 

 

 

11 

 
 
 
 
  



 
 

 

 

12 

 


